
From: johnanddianewebb@btinternet.com 
Date: 27 May 2020 at 09:57:24 BST 
To: terrysheern@gmail.com 
Subject: Essex Mark Provincial Grand Lodge Meeting 

 
Dear Terry, 
  
I know that tomorrow would have been your Big Day and I just wanted 
to let you know that I shall be thinking of you. 
  
It is such a great shame that this terrible virus has put a hold on all our 
Masonic activities – no doubt we will, in due time, get back to some 
Masonic normality but it will be a while yet. 
  
As usual I was looking forward to the Mark Provincial Meeting 
and now it will leave a big hole in my Masonic favourite things to do!! 
  
I do hope that you and your family are keeping safe and managing to 
survive this very difficult Lock down period. 
  
I will take the opportunity to raise a glass to you and all my Mark friends 
tomorrow, with the wish that we will all meet again soon. 
  
With my very kindest fraternal regards, 
  
As ever, 
  
John. 
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